
ANNOUNCEMENT

AQU Bylaws require that the Budget must be approved by the general membership no later than the 
March meeting. The Executive Committee approved the Budget at the February Board meeting, but voted 
to postpone the approval by the general membership until the April membership meeting because the 
March membership meeting is the 20th Anniversary Celebration, and not all members would have the 
opportunity to review the Budget and vote. 

The Budget will be sent to the membership, along with this announcement, ahead of the April 13 meeting. 
Because the April membership meeting is the Thrift and Art Sale, our membership meeting on April 13 will 
be held at 9:30 a.m. on April 13. The schedule for the day is as follows:

8:15 a.m. Doors open at St. Hilary’s FOR TABLE SELLERS ONLY
9:30 a.m. Doors open for members only. No peeking at tables.
9:35 a.m. Membership meeting will be called to order and business conducted.  
9:55 a.m. Membership meeting will be declared closed.
10:00 a.m. Doors open for Thrift and Art Sale.

AQU’s Annual Thrift & Art Sale Saturday, April 13, 2024 
10 am to 1 pm St. Hilary's Episcopal Church 5011 McGregor Blvd., Ft. Myers, FL 33901

Reserve Your Table Today! 

We fiber artists accumulate a lot of stuff, and periodically we need to take stock, unload, and regroup. 
Fiber art finds include: fabric, thread, batting, tools, embellishments, patterns, gadgets, sewing machines, 
sergers and more. This year we’ll feature finished pieces from our artists too! 

The sale is open to the public and will be advertised with three local quilting $10/table groups! 
SALE WILL BE CASH ONLY $$ 


